
 

Danbury Planning Board 

January 26th, 2021 

Adopted 

The Danbury Planning Board met on Tuesday, January 26th, 2021 remotely, via conference call, 

in accordance with the schedule adopted and posted. John Taylor called the meeting to order at 

7:00 p.m. and welcomed everyone present.  John asked if anyone had a conflict of interest and 

hearing none, proceeded with the meeting.  

Present: 

John Taylor, Chair 

Anna Offen, clerk/secretary 

Gary Donoghue 

Bernie Golden, Vice Chair 

Not Present: 

Jim Phelps 

Christine Caron 

Guests:  

Previous meeting minutes were reviewed.   Bernie Golden made a motion to accept the minutes 

of December 8th, 2020, Gary Donoghue seconded. Motion passed unanimously.  

Anna let the board members know that both Phil Hastings and Colin Brown reached out and 

asked to be put on the February 23rd meeting agenda.  Due to the situation with Covid-19, board 

members can decide prior to that meeting if they would like to attend in person, or via 

conference call/video. 

  

Pending any urgent business, the board will plan to meet only once in February, on the 23rd.  

 

Gary Donoghue reminded the board that those with expiring terms need to register with the 

Town Clerk to be put on the ballot no later than January 29th, 2021.  

 

At 7:12pm Bernie Golden made a motion to adjourn, Gary Donoghue seconded.  Motion passed 

unanimously.  


